September 9, 2009

Dear Mr. Palm,

I am requesting board approval to continue the following fundraiser:

Papa John’s Pizza Night – Southgate School-Based Health Center receives 10% of all sales when accompanied by a school flyer.  Southgate School night will be on the second Wednesday of the month.

I am requesting board approval to explore and implement the following fundraisers:

Provide Southgate School night fundraiser at the following area restaurants – Applebee’s, Buckhead’s, and Chuck E. Cheese- if they are willing to host.  

Gather information about the Script Howard gift certificate program and if appropriate, have in place by the holidays.

Explore hosting a mystery dinner theater.

Respectfully Submitted,

Georgia Nelson-Harris
